C 5

Item# 2

Report No. 8 (PH)

Council - February 18, 2014

From: Sent: Panaro, Doris

Wednesday, February 05, 2014 1:55 PM

Bellisario, Adelina

To: Subject:

FW: No to high-rise and more...

FYI

Doris Panaro

Development Planning Dept.

T. 905.832.8565 ext. 8208 | 2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, 2nd Fl. N. | Vdughan, ON. L6A 1T1 F: 905.832.6080 | doris.panaro@vaughan.ca | www.cityofvaughan.ca

----Original Message----

From: leah strauss [mailto:leahstrauss@hotmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, February 04, 2014 6:53 PM

To: <u>DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca</u> Subject: No to high-rise and more...

Dear Carol Birch

I am writing to tell you how VEHEMENTLY opposed my family and I are to ANY further developments to the centre lands at 9000 Bathurst Street, specifically official plan amendment files OP.13.013, and zoning by law amendment Z.13.036.

Nature and soils will be destroyed forever.

the beautiful creeks and birds all destroyed, to put up ugly concrete towers.

Leave mother nature , we can never get it back.

Traffic? I shudder to think of what that would look like - this is not Manhattan folks! Before long, this lovely stretch of Bathurst will look like a garbage dump, in the shade produced by this project.

Please, please please, do not approve of these 2 projects.

The town home request will be the last peg that throws thorn hill woods right down the drain-The project drawings look awful, and there are way too many.

The buffer zone is way too small, that area I'm sure will also bring the value of surrounding homes drastically down.

We do not need more congestion! We paid a high price to come into this lovely neighborhood 2 years ago.

Leave the neighborhood as is, it's original intended use of lands.

let us enjoy open spaces!

Save this lovely neighborhood!

1

Daniel and Leah Strauss 36 Cortese terrace Vaughan L4j 8s4

Sent from my iPad

34.1